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Headteachers Newsletter 
 

Dear All,  

 

Happy New Year and what a start we have had! 

 

Monday staff training focused upon lesson planning and how we can become a UN-

accredited rights-respecting school. More on this subject to follow. 

 

Tuesday started with a blast. The children came back to a music assembly which 

everyone really enjoyed. Rock Steady will be coming in to provide extracurricular 

lessons for KS2 in the second half of this term and I will be writing soon about how 

your child can sign up.  

 

On Wednesday, cricket lessons with a professional coach started for Years 3 to 6. 

He will be working with the children every week for this half term.  Our regular sports 

coach will be back next Tuesday 14th January, and he will be working with Nursery 

through to Year 2.  

 

Yesterday was certainly not the day I was expecting. No power and no heat are not 

what you want at any time, but especially not in January. Thank you to everyone who 

responded to our messages so quickly. For those families that we had some trouble 

contacting, please ensure we have your correct number. 

 

I hope you all enjoyed the break and I look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Best wishes,  

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 


